
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Applicant: 
 
The Food Service Department has a formal application process for Food and Beverage 
Concessions at the State Fair of Texas.  Please read the Food and Beverage 
Requirements before submitting the application.  If you have any questions, you can 
contact the Concessions Office at (214) 421-8711.  
 
To be considered for the 2018 State Fair, your application must be returned by March 
2nd.  Please return application in the enclosed white envelope (or use a white 
envelope) or email all documents and pictures to concessions@bigtex.com.  
 
The application needs to be as descriptive as possible on food and preparation 
methods.  If you have a special name for your product, please include a description of 
the product that any person would understand.  Please include pictures of the products 
if available. 
 
Thank you for your interest in the State Fair of Texas.  The 2018 Fair dates are 
Friday, September 28th thru Sunday, October 21st. 
 
Cordially,     

Carey Risinger      Melanie Linnear 
SVP Food Service & Novelties    Director of Concessions 
 
 
Enc.       
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